
 

MBFSL/CS/2022-23 April 18, 2022 

To, 
Department of Corporate Relations, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 

 

Scrip Code: 543253 

 

Subject: Clarification on increase in volume 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This has reference to your email bearing reference no L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2022-2023 / 25 

dated 18th April, 2022 seeking clarification on increase in volume across Exchanges. 

 

We would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligation and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has been promptly informing the Stock Exchanges 

on all events and information, which have a bearing on operations or performance of the Company. 

 

There is no undisclosed / price sensitive information or any impending announcement / corporate 

action which needs to be informed to the exchange at this point of time. 

 

Further, we would like to assure you that the Company will, as required under SEBI (Listing 

Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 continue to promptly inform the 

exchanges of all material events / information / actions. 

 

Kindly take the same on record and acknowledge the receipt. 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

For Mrs.Bectors Food Specialities Limited 

 

 

 

Atul Sud 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

M.No. F10412 

 


